
 

 

 

16TH November 2021 
 
To, 
All the Affiliates 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

FOR YOUR IMMEDIATE ATTENTION 
 
Sub: Accommodation and food at Sage University, Bhopal. 
 
This is in continuation to the mail dated 14.11.2021 regarding Accommodation and 
Food at Sage University, Bhopal. 
 
It is further to advice that the Madhya Pradesh Billiards and Snooker Association have 
provided this facility upon the request of BSFI at subsidized prices. The MPBSA in turn 
has to confirm the required accommodation and number of persons for catering 
services to Sage University giving them adequate time for making the necessary 
arrangements.  
 
Therefore please note that no accommodation and food bookings will be taken after 
20.11.2021. Any player of your Association who is interested in booking 
accommodation and food may do so through their respective State Association. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
SUNIL BAJAJ 
Secretary General 


